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You can get help with this book

You can get someone to help you 

● read this book

● know what this book is about

● find more information.
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About this book

This book is about NDIS price changes.

The price of services have gone up.

For example, the prices for

● help with everyday activities and skills

● help to be part of the community

● help at home

● help at your day service.
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These prices changed because the 

government reviewed disability support 

worker wages. 

The NDIS increased prices to cover the 

higher wages.

When will NDIS prices change?

Scope will charge new NDIS prices from 

1  July  2022.

What do price changes mean 
for you?

The price changes mean most people will 

pay more for supports.

You will get more money in your NDIS plan to 

pay for the higher prices.

1
    July
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More information

For more information contact Hunter Disability 

Services.

Call  (02) 40 440 540

For more information about NDIS price 

changes go to the NDIS website

www.ndis.gov.au

If you need help to speak or listen 

Contact Scope through the National Relay 

Service or NRS

Call the NRS help desk

1800  555  660

Go to the NRS website 

communications.gov.au/accesshub/nrs

http://www.ndis.gov.au
http://communications.gov.au/accesshub/nrs
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